8621 Cableline Road

Ravenna, Ohio

March 24, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter in regards to a phone call I received from Dessie Pence.  It was requested that I provide information regarding graves purchased at Hawley Cemetery.  Normally the township clerk would provide this information on township stationery, however, she is dealing with the death of her father will be unavailable for the remainder of this week.  Here’s what I can provide you from the records that I have access to:

Dessie Pence purchased two graves in Hawley Cemetery.  They are located in the “New” section in Lot 11.  The grave numbers are 7 & 8.  Unfortunately, there is no information regarding the amount paid for these lots in the records I have access to.  I can tell you that residents of Paris Township pay $75.00 per lot and non-residents of the township pay $400.

Our township has a website with links to Hawley Cemetery.  The address is:


www.paris-township.com
If you access our site you will find a link on the left side for Hawley Cemetery.  This link will take you to the cemetery rates page.  Directly below this link you will find another link to Hawley Cemetery Lot Owners.  This will take you to a database of lot owners in Hawley Cemetery.  You can type in “Pence” and find the information that I have given you above.  

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 330-358-2110 or by email at rgraham@paris-township.com.  Should you need additional information, I would anticipate our clerk would be available sometime next week. 
Sincerely,


Ralph Graham

Paris Township Trustee

